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REACH SVHC Compliant Information 

 
Gas sensors: 
TGS813, 821, 822, 823, 826, 832, 880 
TGS2444 
TGS2600, 2602, 2603, 2610, 2611, 2612, 2620, 2630 
TGS3870 
TGS5042, 5141, 5342 
TGS6810, 6812 
TGS8100 
KE series oxygen sensors 
 
 
Modules: 
CGM6812, LPM2610, NGM2611, CDM7160, FCM2630 
 
Sockets: 
SR-2, SR-4, SR-6, SR-8 
 
 
 
 

This letter is to assure that the above-mentioned product(s) made by FIGARO ENGINEERING 
INC., as of the date of this letter and to the best of our knowledge do not contain the REACH 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC), as specified in the Candidate list published in 17 Jan., 
2022 by ECHA (European Chemical Agency). 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
                                      
Yasuhiro Setoguchi 
Director, Quality Assurance Dept. 
FIGARO ENGINEERING INC. 


